
Wyoming Wild Sheep Foundation 

P.O. Box 666  

Cody, Wyoming 82414 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is with great pleasure that I recommend Bruce Perryman for renewal of his 
position on the Board of Directors for the Wyoming Wild Sheep Foundation 
(WWSF).  Bruce has a passion for wild sheep that is very obvious from his past 
actions to support and improve the habitat and health of our bighorns and wild 
sheep in general.  He thoroughly understands their needs and is willing to take 
the time and commit resources to improving their status in Wyoming. 

Bruce has helped secure three Bighorn Sheep Commissioner hunting permits to 
bolster fund raising for WWSF during his first years on the Board.  He is excited to 
befriend the new WGFD Commissioner Mr. Jolovich in Lusk so he can secure 
additional commissioner tags in the future. He was very instrumental in 
organizing the 2023 annual meeting and banquet in Cheyenne and is doing that 
again in 2024.  Bruce participated in the Seminole water guzzler installation and 
looks forward to helping on more habitat improvements in the future. He worked 
on the Rebranding Committee and is the current Board secretary. 

Bruce is a very successful engineer/businessman and has sold his interest in the 
AVI Engineering company and will be finishing his project obligations this fall.  This 
will allow him more time to dedicate to WWSF if he is re-elected to the Board.  I 
believe Bruce is and will continue to be a great asset to the Board and Wyoming’s 
bighorns. 

Many years ago, I had the opportunity to help Bruce harvest a ram in Area 3.  He 
asked me what he could do to repay me for my efforts.  I told him he could give 
back to Wyoming’s bighorns.  I hope you will allow him to continue that pursuit! 

Thank you for considering Bruce Perryman for the WWSF Board in 2024.   

 

      Sincerely, Gary Butler        


